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To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Case Number C16-2022-0004 hearing on 07-11-2022
Date: Friday, July 08, 2022 8:40:15 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

To Board of Adjustment and Elaine Ramirez:
My name is Horatiu Pivoda, and I am the property owner of 1101 Bentwood Rd, in Austin. My
property is adjacent to  4507 North Interstate 35.
This email is in regards to the sign proposal for Apple Tree Holdings; case number C16-2022-0004.
I would like the board to know that I am in full support of the proposed sign alterations. And I would
like my email to be entered into record that I, as a property owner and a neighbor, have no
objections to the proposed changes.
In fact, it is my belief that having businesses improve their locations, and visibility will create a
positive feedback in the neighborhood. Which we will all benefit from, as a community and as
neighbors.
If there are further questions, I can be reached via phone @ 714-272-7672 or simply via my email.
Thank you

Best Regards,

Horatio Pivoda | RoCaL Group Inc.
c: (714) 272-7672

This email may contain material that is confidential or proprietary. If you
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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